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October 24, 2019

The Honorable Karen Williams Seel

Chair

Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners
315 Court Street

Clearwater, FL 33756

Dear Chair Seel,

On behalf of the City of Largo, | am writing to urge the Pinellas County Board of County
Commissioners to adopt the proposed Yellow Dot Program in Pinellas County. The program,
which gives first responders vital health information about automobile crash victims, has likely
already saved lives in several other states across the country as well as counties in Florida.
Any program that improves accident survival rates for automobile drivers and passengers is
especially important in densely populated county like Pinellas County. We, the Largo City
Commission, are fully supportive of the adoption and implementation of the Yellow Dot
Program.

Should you have any questions regarding the City’s support or interest in the program, please
do not hesitate to reach out.

Sincerely,

&, P

Woody Brown
Mayor
CITY OF LARGO

wobrown@largo.com | 727.587.6702

cc:  Henry Schubert, City Manager
Chief Chad Pittman, Largo Fire and Rescue
Chief Jeff Undestad, Largo Police
Barry Burton, County Administrator, Pinellas County
Lourdes Benedict, Assistant County Administrator, Pinellas County
Jim Fogarty, Director, Safety and Emergency Services, Pinellas County

YOUR COMMUNITY OF CHOICE
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